
Appendix B- Issues raised by IASG and CoLP’s response to these concerns. 

 

 

1. The Stop & Search records and Use of Force forms sent irregularly for review. 
There is a continuing absence of feedback to the comments provided. 

 
Local Policing have appointed a Chief Inspector to liaise with the IASG following 
their sampling of stop and search and use of force records. This will include 
commenting on the feedback provided by the IASG and updating on what has 
been fed back to searching officers. 

  
2. There is no regular misconduct update.  
 

Director of Professional Standards attended September’s IASG meeting to 
provide an overview on misconduct through a PSD lens. An overview of CoLP’s 
current misconduct investigations was provided, as well as a breakdown of the 
reasons for these. The misconduct process was explained, the reasoning 
behind lead in times, and the duality between legal and police misconduct 
proceedings. 

  
3. The question of BWV review remains outstanding. 

 
The method by which the group review BWV was raised at September’s IASG 
meeting. It was agreed that Superintendent Local Policing and T/Chief 
Superintendent Professionalism and Trust would meet with the IASG Executive 
Committee to agree upon necessary process.  Members of the group are 
currently required to attend Bishopsgate in person as there is no capability 
currently to share footage on a shared screen online. Legal aspects of this must 
also be considered. 

 
4. The Use of Force record in respect of taser drawn against the ‘Frauditors’ has 

been outstanding since the 20th of June.  
 

The IASG has indicated in their submission for this report, that they have now 
received the provision of Use of Force material relating to this incident and 
comments have been provided to CoLP by email.  

 
 

5. Timely vetting of IASG members, , continues to impair the effectiveness of the 

group. 

 

This is being actively addressed by the IASG SPOC who has reached out to 

individual members for further information and documentation to proceed with 

their vetting applications. Direction has been given that local vetting checks for 

IASG members are to be completed as priority applications now by the vetting 

unit. 


